WELCOME, NEW MEMBERS!!!

DOUG & MARY MARGARET KELLAM SHELBYVILLE, IN

FRANK & KATIE MILLER BURKBURNETT, TX

DON & DIANNE TATE PRINCETON, IN

RITA PICKERING LAFAYETTE, IN

DICK & GINNY RHODEHAMEL TUSCON, AZ

DEAN & BRENDA SCHULER PAOLI, IN

DESIREE HANEBUTT HUNTINGBURG, IN JACK & WILMA JEAN JOHNSON LIBERAL, KS

JEANIE YOUNG LAKEVILLE, OH

TANYA PEARSON BAINBRIDGE, IN

TERESA GREENE LAFAYETTE, IN

MAHLON & DARLENE JACKSON BLOOMINGTON, IN

JERRY & MARY HANEBUTT HUNTINGBURG, IN

** Look at your new address list many address changes.

FOR SALE:

1942 Christmas Jug - \$220. Andy Hebenstreit @ 414-324-2525.

NOTE:

The 1990 Christmas jug was not a commemorative of the U.C.S. It was sold by the new Uhl Pottery Co. Hope this answers the questions that have been coming in to the society.

SUE UHL MAYNARD UHL COLLECTOR'S SOCIETY 3570 CANDLEWOOD STREET CORONA, CA 91719

UHL Collector's Society



The UHL Collector's Society is a not-for-profit organization made up of UHL collectors for the furtherance and knowledge of said stoneware and pottery. A bi-monthly newsletter is published at 3570 Candlewood St., Corona, CA 91719. Annual dues are ten dollars per family payable in January.

JUNE 1991

GREETINGS, FELLOW COLLECTORS:

Convention time! If you're reading this at the convention, I hope you have a pleasant and educational weekend....and have fun!!!! And if you're reading this via mail delivery, there will be a convention report in the August newsletter for you also to be a part of the convention there in your home.

My papa passed away in April and I was back in Indiana a second time this year; this time accompanied by my husband, Al. My mother is in stroke recovery therapy and is making pleasing progress and will be able to live at home again soon with help.

Memorial Day weekend we drove to the extreme south of Arizona where we spent time in Tombstone, Bisbee and Sierra Vista. I was pleased with the amount of antique shops in existence but disappointed that some of them were closed that Saturday. We did find and purchase one piece of UHL. On Monday morning, I had the pleasure of interviewing one of the daughters of UHL salesman, O.D. Parry. She and her husband are delightful people and were pleased to share their UHL with us. We'll be sharing it with you in an upcoming newsletter.

Recently, Al & I became the owners of a beautiful blue UHL coffe pot. It is minus the metal centerpiece (which lessens the value) but the pot and lid are perfect and I prefer them without the metal piece. I guess we have a drip-less coffee pot!!

Please accept my apologies if you have not been getting your newsletters. They have been mailed to everyone on time every month. As a few of you have contacted me, I know the fault is in the U.S.P.S. So I will start mailing the newsletters in envelopes with this issue. The cost will rise per publication but it will be worth every penny if it means the difference in whether or not you get your newsletter.

Enjoy your newsletter. Thanks to all who have contributed this time. Remember, I need your help, too.

Happy hunting.

Suc

Sue Maynard, Editor